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We would like say a big thank you to everyone for all your support this term. It's been 

a learning curve for us so thank you for helping us settle in as your new PTA. 

 

A little reminder of few things we have done this term. We held a very successful 

Halloween cake stall. The children had a non-uniform day to raise money for the 

chocolate tombola. We organised the school Christmas Bazaar with fantastic support 

from you all. We also provided refreshments for the school Nativities and the Carol 

Service at the Church.  

 

This term we have contributed to the Robotics school trip for the key stage 2 

children, provided crackers for the Christmas Lunch and arranged an after school 

Christmas party with food, entertainment and a little present for each child. 

 

Projects we are looking into for the future are to continue to raise money for the 

painting of some of the school playground, which is a continuation of the previous 

PTA. We are also looking into a couple of different trips out for key stage 1 and 2.  

We are hoping to hold an after school Valentine's movie night with snacks and of 

course continuing to support the school in any way we can. 

 

Things you can all look forward to this term are, a Valentines cake stall, the 

free Valentines movie night available to all children and of course the Egg-cellent 

Easter Bingo!! 

 

We would like to wish you all a very happy new year. 

 

Rachel, Victoria, Alison, Sarah and all the PTA 


